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Apple has recalled a number of AC power adapters for Macs and iPads sold outside the United
States due to the risk of breakage and electric shock, the U.S. tech giant reported on its
website.

The recall applies to two-pronged wall plug adapters sold with Macs and the 10-watt adapters
shipped with iPads between 2003 and 2015, in Argentina, Australia, Brazil, Europe, New
Zealand, and South Korea. The recall also applies to Apple's World Travel Adapter Kit.

Apple is directing its customers to this site for additional information regarding the recall.

To find your nearest Apple authorized reseller, click here. 
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